

Monroe Country Club Newsletter



Paddy Creegan Memorial Outing:



The 2008 Annual Paddy Creegan Memorial Outing, held on June 26th, was a great success. A good time was had by all 34 golfers who attended this outing to remember our dear friend Paddy.

The team of Pat Welsh, Chris Napolitano and Jimmy Stark won the tournament having been 9 under.

The group collected and donated \$250. to The American Cancer Society in Paddy's name.

The committee would like to thank Robby Smith, Jack Murray, Dave Weeks and Mike Cox for their donations. By Steve Douthit

Presidents Cup:









On June 7th, in a very close match, Pete Marrotta Jr. defeated Kevin Flynn 2&1 to win the 2008 Presidents Cup. Pete survived a grueling semi-final match by using all his imagination and skill to hit a bump, bump, bump, and run on the 18th hole to set up a winning birdie to defeat John Dix, 1 up. The other semi finalist was James Smith who Kevin Flynn a very competitive Congratulations Peter and all the participants. By John Dix

Member Guest Scramble:

In the largest turnout this event ever had (108 players) the winning team of Paul Cassidy, Mike McHale, Pete Cassidy & guests won the Gross Division by one shot over John Dix and his merry band of Putnam guests. The winners of the Net Division were Kevin Dumain, Hugh Malley, Marty Hebert, Bill Troy & guests. Congratulations to the winning teams and thank you to all that attended. By John Dix

2008 Team Championship:









In another well attended event, Joe Krenski & Dave Weeks ran away with this years Team Champions. John Douthit & Tom Kendrick battled hard but due to balky putters came up a bit short and finished in second place. Congratulations to Joe and Dave. By John Dix

Mystery Tournament:









A hole in one by Jim Morris on the 22nd hole of competition catapulted the team of Jim Morris and Rob Lawrence to victory in the July 4th & 5th Mystery tournament with a blistering two day score of 24 under par. Dave Sheldon and Jim Varian defeated first round leaders John Dix and Paul Cassidy in a playoff for second place. A truly spectacular performance by the winning team.

2008 "Player of the Year" Standings – As of 5/31/08

150 Points – Joe Krenski, Jim Morris 125 Points – Dave Weeks, Rob Lawrence

100 Points - James Smith

75 Points – C. Miller, J. Dix, Paul Cassidy, Pete Cassidy,

J. Varian, D. Sheldon

50 Points – P. Welsh, T. Brogan, J. Wynne, P. Leggett,

25 Points – R.Smith, B.Coddington, J. Marotta, M. Polermo,

C. Napolitano

For a complete listing of player points and more importantly, any questions, complaints or concerns about POY points, please speak with Peter Cassidy.

50/50 Raffle Winners for June 2008:

First place: Mark Gentile Second place: Mark Petersen

Third Place: Rob McHugh Jr. and Kevin Dumain

Parking Lot Vandalism:

In July one of our members had items stolen from their unlocked car in our parking lot.

We are advising our members to please lock their car doors while parked in the parking area to help prevent a repeat of this situation.

Thank you.



Monroe Country Club Newsletter



July 4th - Family Day:



On July 4th MCC held it's annual family day. All in all, there were about 70 adults and children present for the fun and food. Thank you Mark Petersen for running this event and for your arranging and leading such events as: The water balloon toss, Nail hammering competition, Fireman's race, Golfing competition, Slippery slide and The jumping castle.

Additional pictures from this outing have been posted to Kodak Gallery on the internet. Please follow this link to access those pictures.

http://www.kodakgallery.com/I.jsp?c=hyp040w.7acej2zs&x=0 &y=pr7j6z&localeid=en US

New Windows in our Pro Shop:



Three new sets of insulated, double hung windows have been added to our pro shop.

We'd like to thank Kevin Tully and crew for their efforts in installing these new windows. Very good work guys.

Please be advised that there is to be NO CHIPPING onto or near the putting green or near the new windows. Thank you.

Nelson's News:



The waterwheels have been out on the course to help keep MCC green during the summer.

We will be "Top Dressing" the greens on Monday, July 14th.

We plan in July to churn the sand in the traps to keep them from getting too compacted.

The course remains in good shape.

Junior League:

On July 8th, Ben Slutsky, a 12 year old participant in our Junior League, got his first "Hole In One" on the thirteenth hole at MCC. Congratulations Ben.

Hudson Valley Junior Team Match Series:

The HVJTMS consists of competing junior golf leagues from the Hudson Valley. On July 2nd, a tournament was held at Monroe Country Club. You'll be happy to know that MCC's juniors dominated the tournament. Some notable scores were posted by:

Scott McWaters – 66 Sean O'Shea - 69 Tommy McHugh – 74 Colby Lewis – 74

Great going guys....We're all proud of you.

Upcoming Events:

- July 26th & 27th Senior Championship
- Aug. 8th, Moon Invitational, Call for available tee time
- Saturday, Aug. 16th, DeBold Outing, Course closed afternoon
- Aug. 25th, Benefit for Steven Rose, Course closed all day
- Aug. 30, 31 & Sept. 1, Club Championship
- Sept. 12th, Sean Taylor Memorial, Call for available tee time
 Sept. 19th, AOH Outing, Course closed all day
 Sept. 20th, Pavlu Open, Course closed afternoon

- Sept. 27th &28th, MCC Member / Guest Outing
- October 12th, MCC Tournament of Champions

Sign up in the pro shop for MCC events.

Visit our website at:

www.monroecountryclubny.com

User Name = mccmember

Password = mccrules

Email questions to: info@monroecountryclubny.com

Golf Humor:

A golfer stood over his tee shot for what seemed like an eternity. Looking up, looking down, measuring the distance, figuring the wind direction and speed. Finally his exasperated partner says,

"What's taking so the blasted ball!" long? Hit

The guy answers, "My wife is up there watching me from the clubhouse. I want to make this a perfect shot."

"Forget it, man, you'll never hit her from here!"